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WORLD HINDI CONFERENCE  

 
1443.  SHRI JAGDAMBI PRASAD YADAV  
  

Will the Minister of HOME AFFAIRS be pleased to state:-  
 
 

(a) whether the World Hindi Conference is likely to be held in U.S.A. from November 
15, 2000;  

 
(b) the role of the Government in this Conference;  

 
(c) whether the Government have taken any step on their proposals so far; and  

 
(d) if so, the details thereof and if not, the reasons therefor?  

 
ANSWER 

 
 
THE MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF HOME AFFAIRS (I.D. SWAMI)  
 
(a): Information regarding organisation of a World Hindi Conference in Amrica in Nov., 2000 had 
been given by a Delhi based N.G.O. namely Bhartiya Sanskriti Sansthan.  
 
(b)and(c): A No Objection certificate, from the political angle has been issued by Ministry of 
External Affairs for organisation of the said conference. The Govt., however, do not participate in 
any conference organised abroad by any N.G.O.  
 
(d): Question does not arise.  
 
 


